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Commissioner of Indian Affairs Morris Thompson announced today the appointment of Leo Brockie, Jr.,
as Superintendent of the Bureau of Indian Affairs' Rocky Boy's Agency at Box Elder, Montana.

Brockie, a Chippewa-Cree Indian, has been the Acting Superintendent t at Rocky Boy's during the past
year. He was formerly the community services Officer at the Fort Belknap Agency at Harlem, Montana.

A graduate of the Harlem High School, Brockie earned a BS in Education from the Northern Montana
College in 1964. He completed the Department of Interior’s Management Training Program in 1971.
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